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Important Message from Tempe Elementary School District – June 3, 2021

1 message

Tempe Elementary School District <info@tempeschools.org> Thu, Jun 3, 2021 at 9:43 AM
Reply-To: Tempe Elementary School District <info@tempeschools.org>
To: Tempe Elementary SD Recipients <recipients@tempeschools.parentlink.net>

June 3, 2021

Dear Tempe Elementary Parents and Guardians,

After consulting with County health officials, Tempe Elementary School District has made the decision to update our current face covering requirements. The following updates
have been made to our face covering requirements set to begin at Tempe Elementary schools and all District facilities on Monday, June 7:

Face coverings/Masks Required:

All students, staff, and parents/guardians are required to wear a mask or face covering when on campus and in classrooms where they are unable to be physically
separated by 3 feet or a physical divider.
All students are required to wear a mask or face covering while on the school bus.

Face coverings/Masks Optional:

It is optional for all students, staff, and parents/guardians to wear a mask or face covering when they are outside, able to be physically separated by 3 feet, or in the
classroom with a physical divider.

All other mitigation strategies will continue to be implemented on our campuses and District buildings with the goal of continuing to promote the safety and well-being of our
students and employees. These include physical distancing, hand washing, daily health assessments for both students and employees before attending school, all campuses will
be cleaned daily following the CDC guidelines. High touch areas will be cleaned throughout the day.

Thank you for your continued patience and support of the Tempe Elementary School District.

Sincerely,

Christine Busch

Superintendent


Attachments:

 messages/attachments/93406fe74ff77d20cbcda17506f953b5/Ltr_Supt_DistrictUpdate_06321.pdf (582.4 KB)
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